
Closing Ceremony of the 41st General Assembly of the ASEAN Inter-Parliamentary 
Assembly (AIPA) 

 
On 10 September 2020, the Thai Parliamentary Delegation led by H.E. Mr. Suchart 

Tancharoen, First Deputy Speaker of the House of Representatives, attended the virtual 
closing ceremony of the 41 st General Assembly of the ASEAN Inter-Parliamentary Assembly. 
The Socialist Republic of Vietnam was the host country of the meeting under the theme of 
"Parliamentary diplomacy for a strong and responsive ASEAN Community". In this occasion, 
the two new observer countries were accepted, Norway and Morocco. Also, H.E. Mr. Suchart 
Tancharoen thanked the Socialist Republic of Vietnam for hosting a very successful virtual 
meeting, and the meeting was an opportunity to exchange ideas and consider issues of 
common interests of ASEAN countries. Thailand believed that this meeting achieved a 
magnificent outcome in ASEAN cooperation. In addition, under the leadership of the Socialist 
Republic of Vietnam, AIPA found the answers that would lead to achieve the meeting's 
objectives, and urged all members of parliament to maintain health under this COVID-19 
situation. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


